
 
 
 

 
 

 

Construction Alert 
Full Closure of Northbound and Southbound  

Florida’s Turnpike between Becker Road and Port St. Lucie Boulevard   

 
Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise (FTE) has scheduled a full closure of northbound and 
southbound Florida’s Turnpike between Becker Road (Exit 138) and Port St. Lucie Boulevard 
(Exit 142), to allow crews to install an overhead gantry.  
 
To perform this work, traffic will be detoured during the following dates and times: 
 
Northbound and southbound Florida’s Turnpike between Becker Road (Exit 138) and Port St. 
Lucie Boulevard (142) 
Overnight full road closure, 11 p.m. Tuesday, May 5, to 5 a.m. Wednesday, May 6. 
If necessary to complete the work, this closure may also occur from 11 p.m. Wednesday, May 6, to 
5 a.m. Thursday, May 7; and 11 p.m. Thursday, May 7, to 5 a.m. Friday, May 8. 
 
Detour information: 
• Northbound Florida’s Turnpike traffic wishing to continue north will be directed to exit at Becker 

Road (Exit 138), travel west on Becker Road to I-95, travel north on I-95 to Gatlin Boulevard (Exit 
118), travel east on Gatlin Boulevard to Port St. Lucie Boulevard and travel east on Port St. Lucie 
Boulevard to access northbound Florida’s Turnpike. 

• Southbound Florida’s Turnpike traffic wishing to continue south will be directed to exit at Port St. 
Lucie Boulevard (Exit 142), travel west on Port St. Lucie Boulevard to Gatlin Boulevard, travel 
west on Gatlin Boulevard to I-95, travel south on I-95 to Becker Road (Exit 114) and travel east 
on Becker Road to access southbound Florida’s Turnpike. 

• Eastbound and westbound Becker Road traffic wishing to access northbound Florida’s Turnpike 
will be directed to travel west on Becker Road to I-95, travel north on I-95 to Gatlin Boulevard 
(Exit 118), travel east on Gatlin Boulevard to Port St. Lucie Boulevard and travel east on Port St. 
Lucie Boulevard to access northbound Florida’s Turnpike. 

• Eastbound and westbound Port St. Lucie Boulevard traffic wishing to access southbound 
Florida’s Turnpike will be directed to travel west on Port St. Lucie Boulevard to Gatlin Boulevard, 
travel west on Gatlin Boulevard to I-95, travel south on I-95 to Becker Road (Exit 114) and travel 
east on Becker Road to access southbound Florida’s Turnpike. 

 
This schedule may change due to inclement weather or unforeseen circumstances.  
 
FTE thanks you in advance for your patience and understanding while we complete this 
project. 

 Public Information 

 
Fiorella Teodista   

Construction Community Outreach Specialist 
954-934-1130 – or – 1-800-749-PIKE 

fiorella.teodista@dot.state.fl.us 
www.FloridasTurnpike.com • twitter.com/FloridaTurnpike 
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